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NEWSLETTER

Grab your basketball and work some big muscle groups as we get ready for the 
season. Do each exercise for 45 seconds and repeat 3 times.

COVID PREPAREDNESS PLAN

Registration is now open for TRAVEL and REC leagues. With so many unknowns going into our season we want 
to be clear regarding our refund policy for the 2020-2021 season. If the season is canceled before it starts we 
will offer a full refund, the only exception being 4th-grade travel uniform cost. If the season is shortened, we 
will offer a pro-rated refund based on the amount of season that is lost due to COVID-19.

WGBA families, We are getting excited for the start of our season! With the 
season fast approaching we are gearing up for what is to be a very interesting 
basketball year. Although challenging, we feel like our Board has laid out a plan 
to be able to execute the season and handle any hurdles that may be thrown at 
us during this crazy year. The Community Education department has opened gym 
space, and so we are moving forward with our full slate of Recreation and Travel 
basketball. We have created a task force within our Board that will be handling 
any and all COVID-related items from the Preparedness Plan to handling contact 
tracing and communication. Our registration numbers are down but still very 
strong, and we are looking forward to a great season. I want to implore the 
importance of following the COVID protocol laid out in the Preparedness Plan 
whether you are a parent, coach, or player. We will all have a much better 
chance of having a full season if we closely follow our plan and look out for one 
another. Make sure you go to www.wgba.net and register today, if you have 
further questions regarding the season, our plan, or our different offerings 
please reach out. Thanks, Chad Greenway chadwgba@gmail.com

HOME WORKOUTS

WGBA TRAVEL/REC REFUND POLICY

*COVID electronic waiver must be 
signed prior to training night
2nd/3rd GRADE Registration now 
open; Closes Oct 2
• Orientation: Oct 8

• 2nd Grade: 6-7pm
• 3rd Grade: 7-8pm 

• Team Practice Begins: Oct 19
4th-8th GRADE Registration now 
open; Closes Oct 18
• Practice Begins: Nov 2

HIGH SCHOOL REC Registration & 
Start Date TBD

TRY OUT LOCATION
Wayzata High School

TRY OUTS
Monday, Oct 5-Tuesday, Oct 6 
•4th-6th Grade: 6:00pm-7:45pm
•7th-8th Grade: 8:00-9:45pm 

Registration now open; Closes 
Oct 1
*COVID electronic waiver must 

be signed prior to try outs

TEAMS ANNOUNCED
October 9th at 8pm

PRACTICE BEGINS
October 12

WAYZATA CLASSIC TOURNEY
New weekend: Jan 9-10

ROCHESTER TOURNEY
5-8th grade teams will play in Feb

WGBA is committed to providing a safe and healthy 
environment for all our athletes, coaches, families,
visitors, and volunteers. To ensure we have a safe and 
healthy program, WGBA has developed a COVID 
Preparedness Plan in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
Coaches, parents, players, and volunteers are all responsible 
for implementing this plan.
Our goal is to mitigate the potential for transmission of 
COVID-19 in our programs and communities, and that 
requires full cooperation. Only through this cooperative 
effort can we establish and maintain the safety and health of 
all persons in our program.
Please visit www.wgba.net and click on the “Policies” tab at 
the top to review the full plan. 
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